
INVITATION TO ALL COLUMBIA BASIN ASQ MEMBERS 

SAVE THE DATE – JUNE 18 

Networking meetings are structured gatherings that bring 
together professionals to connect, build relationships, and 
learn from one another. 

Our section member networking event is scheduled for 
Wednesday June 18 from 6:00-7:00pm at 3-Eyed Fish in 
Richland.   

For planning purposes, please RSVP to Denise.Fast@msn.com) or call 253.304.7085 
by June 12 if you plan to attend.  There will be complimentary appetizers (covered by 
the section).  All beverages or other food items will be no-host. 

This is a great opportunity to meet and network with other section members!  We will 
share some information about our section and discuss ideas for possible future meeting 
topics and site visits/tours, based on results from the recent member survey.  We are 
also currently looking for members to serve on the 2026 section leadership team and 
can answer questions about the required and desired roles.  

DATE:  Wednesday, June 18 

TIME:  6:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

LOCATION:  3 Eyed Fish Kitchen + Bar - 1970 Keene Road, Richland 

You can view their website (and  food and drink menus) here. 
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